4H hosting spaghetti supper
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April 14, 2011 - The Webb Hill 4H members involved in the Food and Nutrition Project have
scheduled a fundraiser for April 23. The event is a Spring Spaghetti Supper and will be held
from 6 to 9 p.m. at the Wolfe City C.A.R.E.S. Center. Donations are welcome. For information,
call Webb Hill 4H members Alissa at 903-453-4574 or Diane at 903-423-0682.




